
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Football Club Years 7-11 

 

We will be running a Football Club open to Years 7-11.  The sessions will run from Wednesday 19th September 

(3.30 – 4.15pm) to Wednesday 12th December 2018. 

 

Please refer to the timetable below:  

 

September October November December 

Wednesday 19th   Wednesday 3rd  Wednesday 7th  Wednesday 5th  

Wednesday 26th  Wednesday 10th  Wednesday 14th  Wednesday 12th   

 Wednesday 17th  Wednesday 21st   

  Wednesday 28th   

 

There is no charge for this course but places are limited, based on a first come first served basis.  Pupils will 

need their trainers and PE kit.  Most sessions will be indoors and will require trainers and shin pads.  

 

Please complete and return the reply slip to me/Form Tutor as soon as possible. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Miss A Lucas 

PE Department    
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Hulme Hall Grammar School 
Celebrating the individual since 1928 

n  

  

Interim Headteachers: Mr P Bradford & Mrs J Smith 
Hulme Hall Grammar School, Beech Avenue, Stockport, SK3 8HA  

Phone: 0161 485 3524  
Email: secretary@hulmehallschool.org  

Hulme Hall Educational Trust (Registered Charity No: 525931)     www.hulmehallschool.org 

An independent co-educational school accredited by the Independent Schools Council 

  



 

Reply Slip 

 

Football Club Years 7-11 

Wednesday 19th September to Wednesday 12th December 2018 

 

 

I would like my child to take part in the Football Club     ❑ 

 

Name of Pupil:  ___________________________________________  Form:  ___________________ 

 

 

Parent/Carer Signature:  _________________________________ 

 

 

Contact Number:  _________________________________________ 

 

 

 

     

                                           

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


